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Via E-mail 
 
 
 

 03 June 2014 
 
Our Ref:  FOI3473 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information: Right to know request 
 
Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act), for the 
following information in relation to the FCA’s appointment of FTI Consulting for 
communications support, specifically: 
 

“Please state how much the FCA has budgeted for this support.” 
 
Your request has now been considered and I can confirm that we hold the information 
that you have requested.  
 
FTI are specifically advising the FCA Board in matters relating to The Davis Inquiry and 
we have budgeted £60k excluding VAT for this work.” 
 
If you have any queries then please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Information Access Team 
Financial Conduct Authority 


